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1. Bill Number HB 2624

House of Origin Introduced Substitute Engrossed

Second House In Committee Substitute Enrolled

2. Patron Reid

3. Committee General Laws

4. Title Reporting of the effect of the aging population on state agencies

5. Summary/Purpose: The bill requires each agency to report by November 15 of each year to
the Virginia Department for the Aging (VDA) its progress in addressing the impact of the
aging of the population, according to guidance established by the Secretary of Health and
Human Resources. The bill also requires the Department for the Aging to prepare a report
summarizing the progress made by state agencies and submit such report to the Governor and
the General Assembly by June 30 of the following year.

Currently, all state agencies, through individual reports, must report to the Governor and
General Assembly by October 1 of each year.

6. No Fiscal Impact

7. Budget amendment necessary: No.

8. Fiscal implications: The bill has no fiscal impact. It creates a process by which all state
agencies report to one agency (VDA). VDA will be responsible for creating a summary
report for the Governor and General Assembly, rather than overwhelm them with separate
reports for each agency. The bill does impose a minimal burden on VDA to prepare the
report, but the agency will be able to do so within its current resources.

9. Specific agency or political subdivisions affected: All state agencies.

10. Technical amendment necessary: No.

11. Other comments: No.
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